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1. Approach to Reducing the Investment Unit  

The Company recognizes that reducing the investment unit is one of the effective measures for 

broadening its investor base and stimulating the stock market. 

 

2. Policy on Reducing the Investment Unit  

Regarding the reduction of the investment unit for the Company's shares, the Company will 

continue to carefully examine this matter, after comprehensively considering various factors, 

including the market performance of our shares, market demand, and other relevant conditions. 

 

 


